to all members of MeCord Museum Commit tee.
DM

From
THe PrincipAL AnD Vice-CHANCELLOR,
McGie University,

MoNTREAL.

April 7, 1933

PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR:
SIR ARTHUR W. CURRIE, G.C.M.G.. K.C.B.

During the past session the University Museum Commit-
tee considered with some care the administration of the McCord
Museum in all its aspects, having particular regard to the general
museum plan suggested in the Fox Survey of last year. As a re-
sult, the Committee decided to assume full responsibility for all
McCord Museum business and, under its authority, to entrust the
ordinary management ef the Museum to a small Executive sub-Com-
mittee which would be able to transact its affairs with the mini-
mum expenditure of time and effort. This arrangement will relieve
the McCord Committee at at Present constituted of all the adminis-
trative work it has hitherto done, and will make the monthly meet-
ings unneeessary.,

But there are two sides of the life of the Museum
that cannot be attendsd to by mere reorganization. One is the pro-
secution of sa scholarly policy of collection, by which the Museum
can continue to grow as a historical centre, valuable to students
and te the general publiec in the di ssemination of s truly histori-
cal appreciation of the life of our country. The other is the
zeal and watchful support of those who have the interest of the
Museum and University at heart and by their standing in the com-
munity and knowledre of its records are eapable of assisting very
materially in the expansion and use of the Museum, The mainten-
ance of both these is essential to the Museum and in the past has
been the peculiar office of its Committes.

In the future we hope very strongly that its mem-
bers will continue this association with the Museum and form an
Advisory Committee to whom the University may look for the same
sSupport as heretefore. In all questions in which expert knowledge
and experience was required they would be appealed to, and I need
hardly add that their suggestions and voluntary advice will always
be welcome. Finally, a report would be submitted to the Commi ttee
at an annual meeting, summarizing the work done and describing
fully the progress made during the previous year, It is my sin-
cere hope that you will consent to act on this body and continue,
as you have so long done, te give the Museum the benefit of your
suppert and interest.

In conclusion, I should like to express the warmest
appreciation of the interest and support you have always extended
towards the Museum, both by your counsel and by your own personal
geénerosity to its colleédtion. And I do so with all the greater
pPleasure as I look forwarad to your continued co8peration with us
as a member of the Advisory Commi ttee,

Ever yours faithfully,




